Crescent Elementary

School Community Council Agenda
Thursday, April 20, 2017 Conference Room @ 4:00 pm

In attendance: LeeAnn Evans, Tamara Stokes, Jennifer Pearson, Ann Hogan, Mindy Robison,
Micki Rogan.

Excused: Amy Jex and Marie Seager

Call to order: LecAnn

Agenda Items

Outcome and Action Items

Minutes

Data Reports
Behavior Data

Academic Data

Budgetary
Items

Other

School
Carnival
Details

Adjourn:
Next meeting:

Reading and approval of March minutes via email. LeeAnn motioned for approval, Jennifer
2" all approved.

58 total behavior incidents this year. Playground is the highest area of incident. Classroom
incidents increased. Second grade has the highest incident rate.

4™ and 5™ have completed the SRI and the numbers are looking really promising. Two 5™
grade classes have hit benchmark and quite a number of students have increased their Lexile
points by more than 200. Mindy will give us a detailed report in the May meeting.

Reading reward for hitting benchmark will be GoGurts (frozen) during Field Days on June 1%,
5™ and 6™

School LAND Trust fund photo contest—winner gets $1,000.

Ann will take a photo of the Aides and any students (who are able to have their photos
published) and send to LeeAnn for posting on Instragram. LeeAnn will give Mrs. Robison
the information of how to vote for our school to add to newsletters etc.

Mrs. Robison decided that every other month a paper copy of her newsletter will be sent to
each home.

School logo change.

Camie Lloyd recognized that the current logo is unable to be scaled so she is going through
the District graphic artist to have it changed with parent and staff feedback.

SNAP Community concerns were addressed. See below. Wendy Bybee has retired as our
school police officer and we have a newly reassigned officer, Office Howe.

Tamara will make flyers to go home May 8™, again May 19" and to handout as needed for
directions on the night of the Carnival. Student Council will create signs for each event to
help with traffic flow. LeeAnn will create map for Barry of what is where. Here’s the details:
Scales and Tales in the Gym at 5:30 and again at 6:15pm.

The Magic Show is in the Library in the Gym at 5:30 and again at 6:15pm.

Candy Guessing Jars and Cookies and water are along the South wall outside. (1 teacher
assisting, and hope to get a second teacher for the cookie area). Rain plan has cookies in the
Kindergarten room.

Photo Booth in the Hall of Champions (2 teachers assisting)

Bounce Houses outside (2 teachers assisting)

Tattoos in the Cafeteria put on by the Student Council. 1 tattoo per child, and they can choose
their face or their hand only. 2 designs purchased by LeeAnn-1,000. (1 teacher assisting)
Cupcake Walk on South West side of school. Jennifer to purchase 240 cupcakes or less. (If
we have enough then 1 teacher assisting)

Jennifer to buy all supplies.

Marie and Micki to help as needed.

5:17pm

May 4, 4:00 pm. Camie Lloyd the incoming principal will attend.



2017-18 SNAP Community
Concerns

Sandy
City Concerns: Crossing Guard and Crossing
School Location Slgns Response
Note: Students have been
doing this for years. No
The Sandy City crossing guard that crosses students |real way to stop this
Crescent Elementar Information at 11000 south is concerned about students going |behavior. Education of
v through the park and not crossing 11000 south at | the safe walking routes,
the crossing guard. to both parents and
students, is the best way
to address this issue.
Sandy City 2017-18 SNAP District Concerns
School Location District Concerns
Note: (1) One
recommendation is to open
Parents have voiced concerns about the lack of the ga“? f° the p'aYg'°””d
parking for parents. Although additional spaces for additional paridng. {2)
L R Faciities is aware of the
were added, there is still not enough parking for X )
A concern and will consider
. school events. Teachers have voiced concerns that -
Crescent Elementary Parking Lot new upgrades on lighting

the lighting is poor for evening events.Teachers and
parents have also veiced a concern about the
location of signs for drop off. Additional signs
would make the pick up and drop off safer.

per a capital outlay request.
(3) The school may consider
additional supervision,
which may prove more
significant in this area than
posting signs.




